Mulliken District Library

135 Main St. P.O. Box 246 Mulliken, MI 48861

Website: www.mullikendistrictlibrary.org Tel: 517-649-8611

Fax: (517)649-2207 Email: mulldistlib@gmail.com

Dear Reader,

We can't believe we are almost to the end of 2016! These last two months are filled with fun events and activities for all ages. Hope your holidays are fun filled and memorable!

Sincerely,

Your Librarians at the Mulliken District Library

Dates We Will Be Closed For Holidays



November 11th for Veterans Day

November 24th and 25th for Thanksgiving

December 23rd and 26th for Christmas

December 30th and January 2nd for New Years

Food Drive

We will be collecting non-perishable food items throughout the month of November. The food we collect will be given to local food banks to help everyone enjoy the Holidays this year.

Upcoming Events

November 1

Candy Corn Reading Begins

November 8

Election Day and Thanksgiving Craft Day

November 15

Adult Movie Club

November 17

Adult Game Night

November 22

Candy Corn Stacking Game Night

December 1

North Pole Reading Express Reading Program Begins

December 5-9

Letters To Santa

December 13

Movie Night: Elf

December 15

Kids Game Night

December 20

Adult Movie Club

December 29

Painting With Becky For Kids

Page 1 of 2

More Important News

Adult Movie Club

Movie club will be similar to a book club. We will show a movie at the library that members of the club would like to see, and then following the movie there will be a discussion. Movie club will meet every 3rd Tuesday of the month. Please go to

www.mullikendistrictlibrary.org to sign up, and to send us a movie you would like to watch and discuss with the group.

Letters to Santa

December $5^{th} - 9^{th}$ we will have a station for kids to come in and write a letter to Santa. Come in at any time while we are open to have the kids mail a letter to Santa.







New at the Library

Laminating Service

Need something laminated? Stop in and we can do it for you for \$1 a page.



The Mulliken District Library has a board vacancy to represent the Village of Mulliken. The board is interested in individuals who support your local library, and are willing to dedicate time to sharing ideas and fresh thinking to the operations of the library. Board meetings are held once a month (the last Wednesday of the month) at the library.

If you are interested in joining our team, please contact Dawn via e-mail, by phone (649-8611), or stop in to the library.

Page 2 of 2